
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
 Our first club day is quickly approaching and your student will have the 
opportunity to sign up for the club(s) of their choice. 
 

Students have the option of attending the club meetings they are involved in 
three-four times each semester during the day on an Early Release PLC school day. On 
Club Day students will receive a pass for the class period in which their club meets and 
will be released to that club. 

 
We will be allowing students to zoom in to their clubs on the club days that fall on 

a day that they are zooming into their classes or if they are a “Z” (full time remote) 
student. 

 
We encourage you to talk with your student about the clubs they are interested 

in. Feel free to view a list of our current clubs on the LSE website under “Activities”. 
 
 If you do not want your child to participate in Club Day or would like your child to 
not join a particular club, please print this form and return it to the main office. 
 
_____ My child does not have permission to participate in clubs. 
 
 
_____ My child may not participate in the following clubs: 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
We appreciate your continued support of LSE and look forward to a great school year. 
 
 
______________________________________  ____________________ 
Student Name (Print)                 Student ID 
 
 
______________________________________  ______________ 
Parent Signature       Date 
 
 
***Please return this form by August 28, 2020 to the main office at Lincoln 
Southeast High School. 


